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Dear Parents, 

Into Film Festival Week – Key Stage One children 
Thursday 10th November 

 
On Thursday 10th November, as part of the Into Film Festival we will be going to see ‘The Croods 2: A New 
Age’ at Cineworld in High Wycombe.  The film is about two prehistoric families and includes themes around 
working together, evolving and developing friendships and is a U rating. It begins at 10am and finishes at 
approximately 11.45am so the children will be back in school by lunchtime. 
 
Entry into the film is free but we do have to pay for a coach to transport us to and from the cinema.  We are 
requesting a voluntary contribution of £4.75 to cover the costs of the coach.  Although contribution is 
voluntary, please be aware that we may have to cancel the trip if there are insufficient contributions to 
cover the costs. 
 
We would be grateful if you could make your payment and giver permission via Parentpay by no later 3rd 
November.   
 
Yours sincerely, 
KS1 teachers 
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